Peavey t 60 wiring diagram

By sxyryan , June 21, in Electric Guitars. One of the guitarists in my band asked me to give him
a hand. He told me last year he found an "old beat to hell" Peavey t 60 at a yard sale with a case
for He tells me he refinished it, and doesn't know anything about wiring. I offered to give him a
hand, because I love to work on guits and I hate to see a guitar sitting unused. So as I
understand it, the T 60 had a pretty unique wiring schematic, something like the tone pots work
as blendable coil splits? Am I correct there? I have yet to get my hands on the guitar, but from
the info he has given me, it has 4 pots, 2 switches, and the stock pickups. He said it worked
when he tore it apart, and all the electronics are stock. I am wondering if it is worth the effort to
wire it back up with those controls. I was thinking of wiring it with a standard LP kind of setup,
with the extra switch for phase inversion. I find the out of phase sound much more useful than
coil split buckers on most occasions. Are those coil blending pots special? Or just standard
pots wired in a special way? Will I be able to wire it like I mentioned with the stock electronics?
The goal is just to get the guitar functional, so we can decide to drop money into it. He has
given me complete freedom in how I want to wire it, and I am just looking for suggestions or
tips. I would absolutely recommend the original wiring. Peavey put a lot of effort into the T's as
well as the T basses. They used top notch electronics and I believe the tone controls may have
swept from humbucker to single coil - groundbreaking option especially at the time it was
introduced. Sounds like a good idea, I wouldn't mind trying it at least, I have always been
interested in the T 60s, pretty much just from what I have heard on here. Is that suppose to be a
wiring diagram or something that would be incredibly helpful , but the link doesn't seem to
work. One switch is a pickup selector, the other puts the pickups in and out of phase. As far as
the wiring goes, I would recommend keeping it original. The T has a really cool control layout;
part of the reason the guitars are so great is how versatile they are, and the coil-splitting tone
pots are a big part of that. If I remember right, there was a wiring diagram on the Peavey T
forum, but they moved to a new site, and I can't remember what the name is. Thanks for the tips,
with this wiring diagram in hand, and as long as the pots are all good, I should have it up and
running in short order. Maybe I'll get so pictures up later in the week. I had a T in It weighed alot.
Really liked the natural wood body it had, and the classic peavey knobs. The pickups were
awesome. But it was just too heavy. I can't really remember where it ended up at that time The
pickups split after a certain point on the tone. As regular ol' buckers they'd be about like 2 CC
pickups bolted to eachother, really, really bassy. The treble split is your friend. Sounds neat.
I've always dug the look. My friend said this one was pretty well beat, so I'm not sure whats
going on with it. And he refinished it. I don't know anything about his skills in that area. I have
high hopes. Maybe I'll offer him I think if you check on that, you'll find they're not Oak, but rather
Northern Ash. Nice guitars if somewhat klunky, but that 20 times figure is way high. The tone
pots rolled back from sc to humbucking IIRC. Hey Ryan, PM me if you want a copy of the
owners manual but there is no wiring schematic in the manual. I can snail mail you one. I would
suggest keeping the original wiring scheme, it's what makes the T a T That, and the pickups are
great. The tone controls make the pickups single coil on 10, humbucker around 7, and all kinds
of blend possibilities in between. The second switch is phase only for the middle position.
There is also a tilt-neck. It's still heavy, but sounds great. I think I will manage without the
instructions, but thanks so much for the offer. Guitars that need instruction equal win most of
the time in my book haha. I will do my best to keep it stock. I don't really know what kind of
condition it is in, we will see later in the week. It's a screw accessed throught the neckplate,
most notoriously used in 70s Strats. You screw in the tilt screw instead of using a shim in the
neck pocket if you need it. This is not my pic, but shows how it works. I've never had to use the
tilt feature, can't imagine it would be good for sustain. I just took a little while to peruse this site,
very neat! I can't wait to get my hands on that T The refinish isn't amazing, but certainly could
have been much worse. Nothing embarrassing unless you are closely examining, even then it's
not that bad. Before you knock the word on the guitar, there's a touching story about a friend
who died, so just back off. The original case, I don't know why more companies don't make
cases like this, it should be a requirement. I haven't taken the guard off yet, but both switches
are broken off. The guy bought two DPDT toggles, are these the correct switch for this? Frets in
the cowboy chord area are pretty worn, But might have enough life in them to at least get it
function for the time being. It is much heavier than I anticipated, but I like the body shape a lot. I
can't wait to dig in and see whats going on inside. After studying the diagram, and the guitar, I
am pretty sure it was "rewired" before, and not very well. So I tore it down, and rewired it from
scratch. I need a different pickup switch, the one he gave me is on off on apparently, so it
works, but I can't use the middle position. I think i have the phase switch wired right, but I can't
tell without the middle spot. It's missing one of the bridging caps, so the coil split doesn't seem
to work on the pickup that doesn't get one. I dig the tones I am getting, and it's working well
enough to get it set up and in a pretty much playable state, until I get those 2 parts. Good job on

the wiring, I've looked at it and know it's more complicated than the average guitar. Funny thing
about those switches, they call them "military spec" in the owners manual, but the phase switch
tip was busted on mine when I got it, and the pickup switch had already been replaced. Good
luck on the rest of it, the case alone is worth more than he paid for it. Yeah both these switches
were busted clean off. The shaft part is hollow, the gauge of metal they use on that part is very
thin. I'd be surprised to see them not break. I had to use that neck tilt thing, much much easier
than a shim and despite some decent amount of fretware, the action is amazing on this. So low,
with no buzz. I think I may raise it, because it is just to low. I'll take it back to my friend, see how
he likes it. The neck is a touch thin for my liking, but all in all a very sweet playing and sounding
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Recently a customer asked me to translate something for him, and it turned out that it was a
German description of an electric guitar that I had almost forgotten about: the Peavey T I must
admit that I really like Peavey guitars, and the T is no exception. The guitar and its wiring are so
unique that I wanted to show you the circuit and how you can adopt it for your own guitar. They
were covered with Rick-style toaster design pickup covers, had standard PAF dimensions, and
were designed to sound good as humbuckers and single-coils when in split mode. The T guitar
also had a brother: the T bass, with the same wiring but slightly different capacitor values for
the treble-bleed network on the volume pots more on this later. The wiring was really ahead of
its time back in , sporting out-of-phase and coil-split options, but in a very special way.
Basically, the original wiring is using a 3-way pickup selector switch in this case a DPDT
on-on-on type for a Les Paul-style switching with both pickups together in parallel in the middle
position. The value for the T guitar was pF and for the T bass 0. Besides this, the wirings are
absolutely the same. The tone controls have a 0. Here we find a mixture of a tone blend and a
coil blend feature. On one side a capacitor is blended to ground tone blend while on the other
side one of the coils is blended to ground coil blend. Since the out-of-phase switch is still in
front of the coil blend feature, you can choose, depending on the position of the switch, which
of the two coils is blended to ground. Rotating the tone controls counterclockwise to
approximately the 7 position brings the second coil into operation for full-range, humbucking
tonalities. Further counterclockwise rotation of the tone controls from position 7 to 0 yield
conventional tone-contouring action. As always, the out-of-phase switch only works when both
pickups are engaged. All this together creates a very flexible circuit with a lot of tonal shades
you can dial in. Before you dive in, here are some points to consider with this wiring and
possible mods of this circuit:. Silver mica caps do a very great job here. The entire complex
wiring of the Peavey T is shown in Fig. The wiring is shown with the original Peavey pickup
color chart and needs to be transferred when using different pickups. You can use a lot of
different online resources for this, such as the one on guitarelectronics. Until then, keep on
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Peavey T, is the top of the range electric guitar of the versatile Peavey T-series, named after
chief guitar designer Chip Todd, who worked for Peavey Music Corp. This T can truly be
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Even the body moulded case is a work of art. Posted in: Peavey T Tagged: Peavey T Leave a
comment. Share this: Facebook Twitter. Like this: Like Loading Search for:. Add your thoughts
here Email Required Name Required Website. Elite Vintage Guitarâ€¦ on About-The collection.

Jeff G on About-The collection. Jerry Howard on About-The collection.

